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Item 1.01         Entry into a Material Definitive Agreement

         Board Compensation Program:

         On June 26, 2006, the Company's Board of Directors approved a
compensation plan for non-employee directors.

         Effective July 1, 2006, the following compensation will be paid to each
non-employee director (paid quarterly):

         Annual Retainer: Each non-employee director will receive an annual
retainer of $25,000. At the option of the directors, up to one-half of the
annual fee may be paid in shares of common stock. The Chairman of the Board will
receive a fee of $40,000, in addition to the non-employee director annual
retainer of $25,000. The Chairman of the Audit Committee will receive an annual
retainer of $15,000 in addition to the non-employee director annual retainer of
$25,000. Members of the Audit Committee will receive a fee of $5,000 in addition
to the non-employee director annual retainer of $25,000. The Chairman of the
Compensation Committee will receive an annual retainer of $5,000 in addition to
the non-employee director annual retainer of $25,000. Members of the
Compensation Committee will receive a fee of $2,500 in addition to the
non-employee director annual retainer of $25,000.

         Board and Committee Meeting Attendance Fees: Each non-employee director
will receive compensation of $1,500 for each Board meeting attended and $750 for
each committee meeting, only if the Committee meetings are held on a different
date than the board meetings.

         In addition to the compensation plan described above, on June 26, 2006,
the Board approved the grant of 2,000 shares of restricted stock to each of the
Company's non-employee directors. The shares will be awarded at the Company's
Annual Meeting of Stockholders to be held on September 14, 2006 upon the
election of the directors to serve until the next annual meeting. The shares of
restricted stock will be granted pursuant to the Company's 2003 Incentive Plan
and completely vest on September 14, 2006.
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                                   SIGNATURES

         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                            GP Strategies Corporation

Date: July 6, 2006                                   Andrea D. Kantor
                                                     Executive Vice President
                                                     and General Counsel
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